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Notice 

Dear travel agent, 

In accordance with the latest announcement jointly issued by the Foreign 

Ministry and the National Immigration Administration Bureau of China, 

temporary suspension takes into effect for any entry into China for foreign 

passport holders with valid visas or residence permits from 00:00 (GMT+8) 28 

March,2020. Suspension also extends to the entry of foreign nationals holding 

Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation Business Travel cards. Some special Visa 

policies, such as port visas, 24/72/144-hour visa-free transit, Hainan 30-day visa-

free privileges, 15-day visa-free privileges specified for foreign cruise-group 

tours via Shanghai Port, Guangdong 144-hour visa-free privileges for foreign 

tour groups from Hong Kong or Macao special administrative regions and 

Guangxi 15-day visa-free privileges specified for foreign tour groups of ASEAN 

countries, will also be temporarily suspended. However, foreign nationals arriving 

with diplomatic, service, courtesy or C visas will not be affected. Nevertheless, 

foreign nationals wishing to come to China for necessary economic, trade, 

scientific or technological activities－or in extreme humanitarian cases－may 

apply visas to Chinese embassies or consulates as per usual practice. The entry 

by foreign nationals with visas issued after this announcement will not be 

affected, 

For passenger’s interest, any above impacted CZ ticket can be involuntarily 

refunded at original issuing channel within the validity period.  
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